
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 3, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Report Cards will be available on March 8th.  Students will be dismissed at 2pm 
on March 10th and 11th so if you would like to have an appointment with the 
teacher to discuss your child’s progress please call the school and make an 
appointment. You will need to wear a mask, sign in at the front door, use hand 
sanitizer and practice social distancing.  
 
Spring break is from March 15-29. 
 
Kindergarten Registration 
Please note that kindergarten registration is now open.  You can either register 
on- line or phone the office to make an appointment to come into the school. It 
is important that you register your child as soon as possible as we have limited 
spaces available. 
 
Moving 
If your child is in K-5 and will not be attending, Baldonnel School in September 
2021, please fill in the attached form or contact the school and let us know.  
We are starting to plan for September. Also, if you know of new families to our 
area, please let them know to register early. 
 
Safety Precautions 
Please make sure that if your child shows any symptoms of being sick that you 
keep them home so that we can ensure the health and safety of our 
community.  
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PAC Meeting 
The next PAC meeting will be March 5, 2021 at 7 pm. This will be a virtual 
meeting and we will forward you the zoom link. 
 
Thanks to the PAC for hosting a pancake breakfast for the students and 
staff.  It was a huge success.   
 
Band Recruitment 
The band teacher will be here on March 31th at 12:45 to talk to the grade 5 
students about band for September 2021. 
 
Purdy’s Chocolates Orders 
Visit the school website and order chocolates for Easter.  This is a school 
fundraiser.  Orders are due March 5th and can be picked up on March 29 so 
they will be here in time for Easter. 
 
Easter Closure 
There will be no school, April 2-5. 
 
 
Thanks for your continued support.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Pat Lang, 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Name: ___________________________________________ 
 
My child will not be attending Baldonnel School in September 2021. We are: 
 
___.    Moving out of District 
 
___.   Moving to a different school ________________________ in the District 
 
 
 


